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I object most strongly to not only these West Burton proposals but also the other four projects within the immediate area of
the three decommissioned solid fuel power stations. 
The sheer scale and density of their cumulative development would have a significant negative impact on our agricultural
area in so many ways and I do not believe that this has been fully explored or considered in any of the power companies
submissions.
In essence such proposals would destroy the local populations health, wellbeing, the local wildlife and greatly devalue
property values. A largely rural area would become an industrial desert.
Please put a stop to this madness.


